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November 13, 2014

Secretary, Federal Communicatchs Commii!n1
445 12th Street SW
Washington, DC 20554

Attn: Son Nguyen, Media Bureau AM Supervisory Engineer
E-mail copy: Joseph Sczcesny, Media Bureau AM Engineer

Greetings:

DEC01 2014

FCC Mail Room

I am the individual owner of lsleta Radio Company, the licensee of AM station KQNM.

This letter is with reference to the e-mail to me from Joseph Sczcesny dated Friday,
October 17, 2014 in which an amendment was requested for my application for minor
change for AM station KQNM (BP-20140715ABR).

My technical consultant, Don Davis, has finished preparing most of the amendment. He
has been working with the tower owner, SBA Towers, to secure a plat of the property,
which he now has received. Mr. Davis was planning to finish the amendment for filing
this week, but suffered a hernia for which he has scheduled surgery tomorrow, Friday
November 14th Mr. Davis plans to return to work next week, and has assured me the
amendment will be filed as soon as he has the opportunity to verify his work through an
inspection of the tower site.

The 30-day period for filing the amendment runs through this Sunday, November 16th
therefore I am respectfully requesting an additional 30-day period during which the
amendment to the KQNM application may be filed. I expect the amendment will be filed
much earlier; I am requesting the 30-day period in an "abundance of caution".

I very much appreciate your understanding of my situation, and welcome your contact
any time at my e-mail or via telephone at my cell, 505-804-0947.

Sincerely,
Isleta Radio Company

Martha Whitman, owner
809 Wellesley NE
Albuquerque NM 87106
marthawhitman©comcast net
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